
BACK–TO–SCHOOL KIT INFORMATION 
SEPTEMBER 2015

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
As one school year ends, we also begin to think about the beginning of the next.  Often parents ask 
us for suggestions when purchasing back-to-school supplies for students.  The staff members of 
Woodland Park have outlined purchase suggestions for you.   Parents, please remember that the 
purchase of these materials is optional and basic supplies will continue to be provided by the 
school, however, any assistance is greatly appreciated.   
Commercially produced, personalized Woodland Park planners have been ordered for students in 
grades 1-8 and all students are expected to use these planners.   The cost is $7.00 per planner. 
*Students in grades 7 and 8 have the privilege of using lockers for their belongings.  Locks are 
available to purchase from the school for $5.00 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional items required for junior students 
(grades 4-6) 

Additional items required for intermediate 
students (grades 7 & 8) 

- gym clothes (in gym bag) 
- calculator 
-      Indoor running shoes for gym (no skateboard          
shoes) 
- 1 pkg thin markers (not permanent) 
- 1 pkg regular markers (not permanent) 
 

 
 

  
- 3 three-ring binders (2”), each a different colour 

(No large zippered binders) 
- 3 pkg. small post-it notes 
- 2 pkg. dividers       
- 1 pkg. 3-hole punched lined paper 
- 1 pkg. 3-hole punched .5  cm. graph paper 
- several black or blue and red  pens and pencils 

   -       1 USB memory stick 
- calculator with square root,% and +/-) 
- geometry set (including a compass) 
- Phys-ed t-shirt and shorts (approx. $30 – sold in 

Sept) 
- Combination lock (or $5.00 to purchase one) 

 

 

HOME KIT – Suggested items to help support homework activities. 

- pencils, pens, eraser, glue stick, pencil crayons, geometry set, 3-hole punched lined paper, crayons, atlas, 
dictionary, thesaurus, French/English dictionary 

DRESS CODE 

One aspect of a positive learning environment is the appropriate attire of all students from kindergarten to 
grade 8.  We request your cooperation by discussing the following expectations with your child and by 
encouraging them to adopt a positive, responsible approach to their school attire: 

- No inappropriate writing or graphics on clothing 
- Skirts and shorts must be mid-thigh in length (or as measured with a 10 cm inseam) 
- No low-cut or cropped (showing cleavage or midriff area) tops – tops and bottoms must 

meet 
- No undergarments are to be showing 
- Straps on tops must cover undergarment straps. 
- No hats, bandanas, or gang wear. 

Bell times for 2015/2016…. over  

Recommended shopping list for all students grade 1 to 8: 
Ruler, quality pencils, pencil sharpener, pencil crayons, large glue stick (Uhu or Elmers), pencil case or box, highlighters, 

erasers, 1 boxes of Kleenex, 1 pkg markers, indoor shoes 

 


